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Michelle joined The Seeing Eye in 2010. She is 

responsible for helping to educate the public about the 

organization's mission and impact and bringing to the 

forefront the issues and topics that are important to 

Seeing Eye dog handlers. In 2023, she raised a Seeing 

Eye puppy and currently volunteers to assist with puppy 

sitting for her local puppy-raising club. She has worked in 

the non-profit industry for 19 years and volunteers at her 

local hospital, where she visits patients and staff with her 

therapy dog, Solar. 


